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HAPPY NEW YEAR!  WISHING YOU ALL A PROSPEROUS 2022 

Visiting 

The guidance for visiting care 
homes changed on Monday 31st 
January. 

We are pleased to announce, that 
residents are now permitted to 
have unlimited visits from family 
and friends. This is an important 
step forwards for our residents. 

Please note that we still require 
visits to be booked in advance and 
a negative LFT result prior to your 
visit. PPE must be worn. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/p
ublications/visiting-care-homes-
during-coronavirus/update-on-
policies-for-visiting-arrangements-
in-care-homes 

Activities 

The residents enjoyed a 
visit from Darcy the 
spaniel. Darcy visited 
numerous residents 
around the home 

 

 

The residents thoroughly 
enjoyed a game of Bingo. 

If you have anything you 
could donate as a prize, 
please let Hilary our 
activities coordinator 
know. 

Happy New Year!   

It is good news that 
our residents can now 
see more visitors, 
especially following 
the two-week closure 
of the home to 
visitors.   

I would like to 
congratulate Megan 
Craig on her recent 
promotion to Deputy 
Manager.   

With better weather 
on the way, we are 
looking at ways to 
allow our residents 
greater access to the 
grounds – we have 
ordered a motorized 
wheelchair and are 
hoping this will be 
delivered around 
Easter time.   

We will be holding a 
Spring Raffle 
following the success 
of our Christmas raffle 
– more details to 
follow in the next 
Newsletter. 

Julie Harper 

Manager  

 

 

 
Works to the exterior of the building have 
continued with the windows having a fresh lick of 
paint. Our shutters are being removed in stages for 
work to be completed off site to bring them back to 
life. 

 
It’s been lovely to see lots of mallards 
wandering the grounds of Peasmarsh Place, 
the residents have enjoyed spotting them 
from all corners of the house 
 
 

A little fact about Peasmarsh Place: Peasmarsh Place was owned by the Liddell 
family, and it is believed that it was here Charles Liddell’s niece, Alice, was told 
stories by Lewis Carroll, who then wrote “Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland”. 
 
 

We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


